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2019 Street & Utility Improvement Project 
Newsletter No. 3 – August 15, 2019 

 Overview 

The City of Wabasha is undertaking a construction project to improve the 
pavement on 10th Street West, Arch Ave, Alleghany Ave, 8th Street West, 
Franklin Avenue, Jefferson Avenue, 12th Street East, Market Street East, 
Milligan Avenue, 9th Street East, Pierce Avenue, Augustin Avenue, Rustic 
Lane, and River Drive South. 

The project will be very similar to the mill and overlay projects completed in 
2014 and 2016 on the west side of town.  The proposed improvements 
involve grinding up the existing asphalt and then placing a new layer of 
asphalt.  The project will also involve replacement of existing asphalt curb, 
and localized spot repair of concrete curb.   

 

 Project Update 

Rochester Sand and Gravel has finished milling and reclaiming the existing 
street pavement and the curb replacement and repair. There is still some 
driveway work that is yet to be completed. 

They are expecting to begin paving starting the middle to end of the week of 
August 19th. Please be aware that during paving operations street traffic 
may be limited to one-way traffic and driveways may be inaccessible for a 
short period of time.   

Underground utility work on Allehany Avenue and 8th Street will tentatively 
begin the middle to end of the week of August 19th.  

 

Contacts 

Informational newsletters, such as this one, will be mailed to you periodically 
throughout the project.  If you have questions or concerns at any time, 
please contact Brian Malm at 507-381-7511, or brian.malm@bolton-
menk.com.   
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